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Mr W B Wendland 20 July 1993 
109/N.12/93 

Dear Sirs 

THE INDEPENDENT MEDIA COMMISSION siLL 

1. We are writing to you on behalt of our client, the National Association of Broadcasters of 

South and Southern Africa (‘the NAB'). 

2. The NAB has, only today for the first time, obtained a copy of the most recent draft, 

namely the Eighth Dratt, of the Independent Media Commission Bill. 

3. The NAB belleves that the proposed Bill has significant implications for the broadcasting 

industry that the NAB represents, and the NAB would, therefore, wish for an opportunity 

to comment on the proposed Bill. The NAB did, in fact, write 1o the Technical Committee 

some time ago, requesting a copy of the Bill and an opportunity to comment thereon. 

4. We have been advised that the Technical Committee is required to complete its work on 

the Bill by the afternoan of Tuesday 27 July 1993. Accordingly, the NAB would wish to file 

its comments with the Committee as soon as possible, and hopes to be able to do 80 no 

Jater than the morning of Monday 26 July 1893. The NAB trusts that this will still enable 

the Committea to consider its comments. 

5. In the event that the Technical Committee’s deadlines change, so enabling the NAB to 

have move time within which to prepare and file ts submission, we would be grateful if 

you would advise us accordingly. 
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